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Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 12:30 PM
To: 'Aaron.Exley@nidec-motor.com'
Subject: AR0036692_Nidec (ARP000026) Corrected Semi Annual Report Reply_20101206

Aaron,

Thank you for the report showing 40 CFR 136 methods were used, not the hazardous waste 
ones in 40 CFR 261.

Your report has been logged in as complete and compliant with the Pretreatment Regulations
and standards in 40 CFRs 403 and 433.  No further action is necessary.

Thank you again for a timely response.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

-----Original Message-----
From: Aaron.Exley@nidec-motor.com [mailto:Aaron.Exley@nidec-motor.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 4:46 PM
To: Gilliam, Allen
Subject: Re submittion Oct. DMR Report

As requested we have retested and submitting the correction to our report. I included a 
copy of the e-mails received Oct. 28 and Oct. 27 indicating there was a problem with the 
report we submitted. This should close the finding. 
 
Aaron Exley
EH&S Manager 
Nidec Motor Corporation
479-394-8741
aaron.exley@nidec-motor.com
 
 


